Planning Committee

Wednesday, 12th October, 2016
PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISITS — NOTE OF MEETING
Members Present: Councillor Johnston (Chairperson); and

Councillor Jones.

In Attendance: Ms. U. McDonald, Mr. R. White
and Miss. E. McGoldrick.

Apologies

Apologies were received on behalf of Alderman McGimpsey and Councillors
Armitage, Hussey, McAteer and Mullan.

Site Visits — Deferred Applications

Further to its decision of 20th September, the Committee convened at 3:15 pm at
the City Hall for the purpose of undertaking site visit in respect of the planning application
LA04/2016/0343/F - 6 Apartments in 2 two storey blocks - Adjacent to 91 Gilnahirk Road.

The Chairperson reminded the Committee that the application had been deferred

specifically to enable the Committee to acquaint itself with the location and the proposal
at first hand.

The Committee noted that the application would be reconsidered in due course.

The site visit concluded at 4.20 pm.

Noted.

Chairperson



